TITLE VI Notice to the public
Public Notice of Rights Under Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964

Paul Phillippe Resource Center’s Public Transit System is as follows:
Paul Phillippe Resource Center’s Public Transit System operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, or national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act.  Any person who believes he or she has been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with the Paul Phillippe Resource Center’s Public Transit System.

For more information on the Paul Phillippe Resource Center’s Public Transit System

civil rights program and the procedures to file a complaint contact Dawn Layton at 765-659-4060 or TTY contact Indiana Relay Service dial 1-800-743-3333 or dlayton@clintoncountytransit.org or visit our administrative office at 401 West Walnut Street Frankfort, IN 46041. 
A complainant may file a complaint directly with the Federal Transit Administration by filing a complaint with the Office of Civil Rights 

Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator 

East Building, 5th Floor –TCR

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE

Washington,  DC  20590

If information is needed in another language or alternate format contact Dawn Layton at 765-659-4060 or dlayton@clintoncountytransit.org.  Si se necesita informacion en otro idioma de contacto, 765-659-4060.
The Paul Phillippe Resource Center’s Public Transit System’s Notice to the Public is posted in the following locations: (check all that apply)
· Agency website [clintonpprc.weebly.com]

· Public areas of the agency office (common area, public meeting rooms, etc.)

· Inside vehicles

· Rider Guides/Schedules

· Transit shelters and stations

· Other, __________________________________
